


















IMPORTANT  DATES
May 31st – LRHS Senior Walk




June 3rd – June 7th – Student Appreciation Week

June 7th – 2nd Grade Read-In and PJ Day


June 7th – 5th Grade Promotion and Luncheon
June 11th – Game Day





June 11th – Last Day of School
To celebrate the students and all of their hard work this year, I have planned a Student Appreciation Week for June 3rd – June 7th.  Please see the enclosed flyer to learn about the special activities we will enjoy each day next week.
Yearbooks went home last week. The cost $17. If you do not wish to purchase it, the yearbook should be returned. Yearbooks or money is due by Wednesday, June 5th. 

Cub Cash Rewards……A few students recently showed Paw-some Pride by spending Cub Cash to buy a fun experience for the entire class.  Today, we celebrated “Stuffed Animal Day” which was purchased by Katia.  On June 7th, we will have “Pajama Day” in conjunction with our 2nd grade Read-In. This experience was purchased jointly by Max and Joshua.  On June 11th, we will have “Game Day” which was also purchased by Joshua.  Thanks to Katia, Joshua, and Max for their kind actions and thoughtfulness.  
Summer vacation is in sight, and the students are very excited.  However, we are still learning new material, and the students are also participating in important Reading and Math assessments.  Please encourage your child to show PRIDE, stay focused, and to exceed the expectations each and every day!

The mClass window closes on Monday.  The students have been working hard and should be very proud of themselves and the growth they’ve made!   
LOGIC News from Ms. Guza…..
Second grade students have just wrapped up an eight week STEAM unit in LOGIC using 200 block Keva Contraption Sets.  Students worked on challenges that pushed their building skills and powers of balance to the limit.  To conclude our unit, teams created their own structure, ball track, or combined both together.  All pictures and videos thus created have been added to the LOGIC website for you to view.  A few teams in some classes still need to finish and will be published next week.  Feel free to check out what fun things they will continue to be challenged to create in their years at LES.  

How to get to the website?  Easiest way is to Google Search:  logicatles
Help At Home:  
If you want to excel in a sport, it requires hours of practice.  When an athlete spends time each day hitting a baseball, swimming, or shooting a basketball, they will improve and progress in their skills.  If a player takes months off from practice, their skills are sure to decline.  Reading and Math are also skills that must be practiced.  It is important to engage your child’s mind over the summer to prevent a “backward slide” of their academic skills. 
Research shows that significant academic progress can be lost during summer vacation. Please visit the link below to find “10 Ways to Prevent Summer Slide”.
https://littlescholarsllc.wordpress.com/10-ways-to-prevent-summer-slide/
A few tidbits of information for you:

· Reading /Literacy – We are wrapping up our Series Book Clubs.  Partnerships created “Movie Posters” to advertise their series and its characters.  We will present these to celebrate the completion of this unit.
· Writing – Poets selected 5 poems to publish and will create a personal poetry book with illustrations.
· Math – Mathematicians are identifying and counting sets of coins.  They are also solving measurement, compare, multi-step, and money story problems.  
· Social Studies – Students learned about goods and services.
· Science – We learned about ladybugs.  We also noticed similarities and differences in the life cycle of a ladybug and the life cycle of a butterfly.
Our Specials for this week are: PE, Music, Health & Fitness, Art, and Logic
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